
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update: The Great Yorkshire Show  – Thursday 14th July 2016 

 

Dear Parent,  

I am now in a position to confirm the exact timings for our performance day at the Great Yorkshire Show on 
Thursday 12th July.  
 
The coach will depart from Ripon Grammar School at 8:50am prompt so please ensure you are in the coach park 
with your instrument and music in plenty of time. There will be a lot of traffic so it is essential that we are not delayed. 
The coach will pick us up from the show ground at 4:00pm for a 5:00pm arrival back at Ripon Grammar School. 
Tickets and food vouchers will be distributed on the coach.  
 
Students should wear full summer school uniform. Given the nature of the event I recommend bringing an 
additional pair of shoes or wellingtons to wear in between performances. 
 
Each student will receive a £10 food voucher to be used in a wide variety of refreshment stalls and in the main food 
hall. Students may wish to bring some spending money for additional purchases and activities.  
 
Those travelling independently should be dropped off by the President’s Lawn Bandstand at 10am. These 
students should be collected from the same location at 3:45pm. Independent travellers will need to collect their 
ticket from the music office the day before. I do not have any spare tickets so it is essential that these are kept safe. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip please email me at school: morpethe@ripongrammar.co.uk 

I am certain that this will be an excellent day and I thank you in advance for your support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs B Morpeth 

  
 


